October 13, 2008

Dear   Insert Chair/Director name :

We are actively seeking a new colleague in interpersonal/organizational communication.  The tenure track faculty member would be expected to teach undergraduate and graduate courses.  A variety of research methods are welcomed.  If you could pass along the enclosed information to people of interest, we would appreciate it.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Cordially,

Marcia D. Dixson

Chair 

dixson@ipfw.edu
